
The Hill at Furnace Brook
Condominium Trust

To: All Residents

From: The Board of Trustees

Date: 04/24/2012

RE: Loud Noise Reminder – Keep it Quiet!

A reminder that sounds can easily carry through the 
building especially from adjacent apartments, balconies 
and from the parking lot, and are disturbing to other 
residents especially when trying to sleep. Please be 
respectful of your neighbors.   

Remember to keep the volume of your voices  ,   televisions,   
stereos,etc. at a reasonably low level to avoid 
disturbing your neighbors, particularly after 10:00PM.

You are advised to contact the police if the noise is 
continuously too loud at any time and after asking the 
unit to be quieter.

Also, a reminder that units with hardwood floors are 
required to have area rugs in place to soften the noise 
to other units. Failure to comply can result in fines to 
the unit. 

Please read the Handbook's Rules and Regulations for more 
information.  Copy is available at www.thehillcondo.com.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

www.thehillcondo.com


